
 Year 2 - Week Beginning 22.9.2025 

RE  

   
 

We will begin the week with a Harvest festival and link 

this to our learning about ‘stewardship’ and caring for 

God’s world.  We will learn that God knows everything 

about us and think about psalms in the Bible. We will know 

that psalms are like poems or songs written in the Bible. 

Maths     

 
 

This week we will at place value using number lines.  

We will compare 0-10 and 0-100 number lines, find 

missing numbers and estimate where given numbers 

should be. 

English    

 
 

This week we will continue to look at the book ‘Cloudy with 

a chance of Meatballs’ by Judi Barrett.  We will be 

exploring the text through role play and writing about the 

characters feelings as the weather takes a turn for the 

worse. 

 

Shared Reading 
 

 

 

 

 

This week we will be looking at ‘Clem and Crab’ and 

tracking the change in emotions of the main 

character. 

Science 

 
 

We will be finding out what a seed needs to grow and 

thrive by investigating what happens when a seed is 

deprived of light, soil, water or warmth. 
 

Geography 

 
 

We will be learning to use a compass in the 

playground to find North, South, East and West. We 

will be thinking about how weather changes 

throughout the year and how our surroundings 

change with the seasons. 

 

Computing  

 
 

We will continue to use 2go to design an algorithm to 

complete more than one step of a route at once. 

Internet Safety: 

We will talk about personal information and what is safe 

to share on line. 

PE 

 
 

In outdoor PE we will be playing team games with a 

ball. 

We will continue to practise and perform our 

weather dance. 

 



Art 

 

 
We will be looking at rainy weather paintings by Monet. 

We will be learning how to draw raindrops in puddles and 

experimenting with wax resist. 

PSHE/RSE 

 
 

Friday is ‘European Languages Day’.  We will celebrate all of 

the languages spoken by the children and staff in our 

school by exploring greetings such as ‘hello’ and ‘goodbye’ 

and other words such as ‘please’ and ‘thank you.’ 

 

 


